
a  r e s i l i e n t

CITY OF BRISTOL

YOU’RE INVITED

AUG

Free Subs and Soda
First 30 participants

Join us to plan for a more resilient City of Bristol.

We are  undertaking a planning effort to tackle current and future 
flooding challenges for critical infrastructure in the City of Bristol.

We need your input!
The City will host an in-person meeting to hear from residents, businesses, 
and community stakeholders.

Tuesday, August 13, 2024
12:00pm EDT

Bristol City Hall
12444 NW Virginia G Weaver Street, Bristol, FL 32321 

Experts on hand will explain flood-related challenges, answer your questions, share resources, 
and listen to your thoughts.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national 
origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.

For specific ADA accommodation requests, please contact Robin M. Hatcher, City Clerk (rmh.cityofbristol@fairpoint.net)




